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July 12, 2018   
   
Ms. Tocia Hamlin-Rosa 
Davidson Engineering  
4365 Radio Rd., Suite 201  
Naples, FL 34104 
tocia@davidsonengineering.com 
 
 
Subject: Potable Water Service Availability for Classic Motor Cars of Naples 
 3045 Davis Blvd. – Folio #70720240002 
              
Dear Ms. Hamlin-Rosa:               
                     
In response to the request for a Letter of Availability for potable water service (domestic and /or 
irrigation use) for the proposed commercial building addition received via email on July 11, 2018, 
this office has reviewed the subject site for available potable water service.  Based on the 
referenced information and review, this office confirms the following: 
 

1. The subject property is located within the City of Naples potable water service area. 
2. The City of Naples has adequate treatment plant capacity for the proposed project.  
3. The proposed improvements must meet current City of Naples Utilities Standards and 

must be submitted to the Utilities Department for review and approval. 
4. Should the scope of proposed project change to impact City utility services, the project’s 

engineer of record shall remain responsible to contact the City for appropriate reviews 
and analysis.      

 
This letter does not imply or guarantee that adequate potable water distribution main facilities of 
sufficient size and capacity exist at the property; such utilities as may be needed for new site 
development shall remain the developer’s responsibility to design, permit and construct.  
 
Based on the above, this office has no objections to this project subject to appropriate reviews by 
all utility service providers (including the City of Naples), Collier County, and the Fire District.   
 
Should you have any questions or require any additional information or action from this office, 
please do not hesitate to call this office at (239) 213-5051 or e-mail jmartinez@naplesgov.com. 
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Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Javier Martinez 
Utilities Permit Coordinator 
 
Cc: Allyson Holland, P.E., Deputy Utilities Director 
      David Banter, Utilities Inspector 


